
Conflict of Interest

Research Records
Home
Record Retention

Responsible Conduct of
Research

Intellectual Property

Freedom of Inquiry

Scholarly Communication

Trafficking in Persons

Purdue Hotline

Human Research Protection
Program

Care & Use of Animals

Biohazards and rDNA

Radiation/Lasers

Controlled Substances

Export Control

Office of the Vice President for Research

Research Integrity
Effective October 1, 2008, Purdue adopted a revised policy on research misconduct. The new policy can be found at:

http://www.purdue.edu/policies/pages/teach_res_outreach/viii_3_1.html.

Purdue University Policy VIII.3.1 supercedes and replaces Executive Memorandum C-22, which was issued in September 1991 to implement a federal requirement that all institutions
receiving NIH or NSF support for research must have and enforce a policy assuring the integrity of research at the institution. In FY 2000, the federal Office of Science and Technology
Policy issued a new federal-wide policy on research misconduct, which included a revised definition of research misconduct. All federal agencies that support research were instructed to
implement the federal-wide policy and new misconduct definition, and grantee institutions were required to assure that their institutional policies were consistent with the new policy and
definition.

Purdue’s new policy on research misconduct incorporates the revised federal definition of research misconduct, introduces several other new elements, and provides greatly enhanced
procedural guidance on responses to allegations of potential research misconduct.

Among the new elements in the new policy are the definition of the role and responsibility of the University Research Integrity Officer (RIO) and the creation of a standing University
Committee on Research Integrity. Under the new policy, allegations of potential research misconduct must be communicated to the RIO and/or Provost, and will be accepted via any means
of communication. Individuals selected from the University Committee on Research Integrity will serve as members of inquiry committees charged with the evaluation of allegations of
potential research misconduct that satisfy specific inquiry criteria stated in the policy.

Questions regarding the new policy on research misconduct should be directed to associate vice president for research Peter E. Dunn, who serves as the University Research Integrity
Officer (pedunn@purdue.edu). Dr. Dunn is also available to meet with and speak to groups wishing additional information about the University policy. To schedule a meeting or
presentation, please contact Ms. Sherri Neibert in the Office of Research Administration (neiberts@purdue.edu, 494-6840).

A pdf describing the new Policy on Research Misconduct can be found here.

Answers to some Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) are available here.
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